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Ottawa, December 29, 1911.

sir,

Referning to your report on the Bucker Greek

 Verhool I beg to say that the Departnentzuroves of your

action in trying to stir up the parents to send their

children more regularly. If the action already taken does

not have the desired effect it might be well to Hforce the

regulations in one or two instances.

Your obedient servant,

F.T.

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

C. L. D. eins, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Manitowaning, Ont.
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